
Ryan Graves 
 
Since I will be unable to attend the public hearing on Cosmo Specialty fibers, I would like to leave
my comments here. I've lived in Cosmopolis for 15 years. The sound and smell from Cosmo
Specialty fibers has improved during this time. However, I am still concerned about the unnatural
bluish haze that often covers the lower part of Cosmopolis especially around the elementary school.
This haze is most noticeable on sunny days, and is clearly not just light refracting off of "steam". As
you know children are very susceptible to air pollution due to their developing lungs. Furthermore,
they are often outside and more active than adults. I would like to see an air quality monitoring
device be placed near the school to ensure we are not causing long lasting damage to the health of
children in Cosmopolis. Thank you.
 


